WCUA General Meeting Minutes-1/10/2022
· Meeting called to order at 7:01.
· Steve Zsiga introduced new board members and new booking commissioners, which are the same as the old booking commissioners but with Steve Durrance and Lamarr Simon switching roles.
· 2 new umpires introduced themselves:  Reggie Anderson and D’Shawn Johnson).
· Steve Zsiga went over upcoming meeting and clinic dates.
· Jonathan Hagan announced that HCUA is holding a softball clinic on Saturday, January 22 from 8-1 at Palma Ceia.
· Jonathan went over the following dates:  1/27-first day the test can be taken, 1/31-FHSAA registration deadline, 2/21-last day the test can be taken, 5/2 to 5/5-Districts, 5/10 to 5/17-Regionals, and 5/18 to 5/25-States.
· Jonathan went over this year’s points of emphasis:  no excessive celebrations (especially if they involve props), coaches must be in the dugout, make sure equipment has not been illegally modified, no disparaging remarks toward the other team, and detailed info in ejection reports.
· For the training portion of the meeting, a video of a play from the Jefferson-Hillsborough district game last year was shown and discussed.
· New rates for JV/Development for east side game was announced.  It will be $65 for 2 man and $100 for 1 man.  The same rate is expected to be accepted by the west side schools as well.
· It was also announced that we will be downsizing the number of youth parks we will be servicing.  We will only be doing Forest Hills and Bayshore.
· Steve Durrance went over treasurer issues.  He said his goal will be to get umpires paid the same week as the game.  He is getting rid of Arbiter Billing.  He also discussed the importance of filling out w9 forms.
· Jim Barlow went over the process for getting ID cards.
· Meeting adjourned at 8:20.
